
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 3rd November 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

As an introduction to our exciting new unit, we dis-
cussed the difference between fiction and non-fiction. 
We enjoyed investigating the features of a persuasive 

text and we read an interesting holiday brochure 
about Cheddar Gorge and Caves in Somerset. Next 

week we will be researching Skara Brae in the Orkney 
Islands. Why not ask your child what he/she knows 

about this Stone Age settlement? 

 

Maths 

Last week, our magnificent 
mathematicians explored the 
world of adding and subtract-

ing three digit numbers with no 
exchanges. To delve further, 

they have also worked on adding and subtracting with 
exchanges. The children will 

continue to learn how to 
add and subtract three digit 

numbers next week both 
with and without exchanges. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3Wicks will start their 6 week block of swim-
ming lessons next Thursday 9th November. 
Please see letter link sent to ensure the correct 
equipment is bought for these lessons. ALL chil-
dren need to wear a swimming hat. 

 Diwali—Sunday 12th November 

 3 Wicks—Field Studies Council event— 7th No-
vember. Please ensure your child brings a coat 
and shoes/wellington boots as they will get 
muddy! 

 3 Moore - Field Studies Council event— 15th 
November  

 Anti bullying week — 13th to 17th November 

 Lockdown—13th November 

 School Council election—16th November 

 Christmas fayre— 2nd December 

A great time 
had by all of 
3Rashford on 

Tuesday. Please 
see today’s 

newsletter for 
more infor-

mation. 

    Star of the week 

         3 Rashford:    Shannon         3Moore:   S              3Wicks:  Lily—May 

Word of the Week   devour 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


